
Dear Fellow Member 

 

As you know this year our Church services have had to be severely curtailed due to the 

Covid 19 Pandemic. Sadly, this is affecting all our Christmas Services. Our Candlelight Carol 

Service will be greatly shortened with a much smaller socially distanced Choir, fewer Choir 

carols, fewer Congregational carols and fewer readings. I would invite you to complete the 

attached Booking forms if you would like to attend either service. As seating is greatly 

reduced please consider which service you would prefer to attend. Please return as soon as 

possible to avoid disappointment. 

 

This is so arranged to keep in line with Government rulings and those of the Presbyterian 

Church in Ireland.  

 

If you have already attended our Morning Services you will see that many pews have been 

closed off and everyone present is recorded for safety measures. Everyone must wear 

masks at all times in the Church building and sanitise their hands on entering the Church. 

Only couples or family members are permitted to sit together and individual members sit 

safely distanced from the next person. Ushers show you to your seats, which are unlikely to 

be your usual seats and you are asked to stay seated at the end of the service until asked to 

leave. I hope these details will assure you of our best efforts to keep you as safe as possible. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards 

 

Rosemary EC Simpson 

Clerk of Session 

 


